Julian Boorman

Senior Executive Assistant to Marama Davidson MP Spokesperson on Māori Affairs, Social Housing, Human Rights and Pacific Peoples Green Party of Aotearoa New Zealand Julian.Boorman@parliament.govt.nz

Dear Mr Boorman,

Re: Official information request for HOUSING information

I refer to your official information request dated 27-September-2016. The answers to your questions are as follows:

1. How many residential units does Dunedin City Council (DCC) own?

941

2. How many of these are managed by DCC?

All of them.

3. How many are of the residential units owned by DCC are dedicated for elderly people?

Applications for units are prioritised according to the following guidelines:

Priority 1

In order to be given this priority you must:

- be 55 years or more; and
- · your income must be within the income limit; and
- your assets must be within the primary asset limit.

Priority 2

In order to be given this priority you must:

• be 55 years of age or more

Priority 3

In order to be given this priority you must:

- be 54 years or less; and
- · your income must be within the income limit; and
- yours assets must be within the primary asset limit.

Priority 4

In order to be given this priority you must:

- have your application approved but not fulfil the criteria for any of the above priorities.
- 4. How many are of the residential units owned by DCC are DCC considering to sell?

None.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Council Property Manager Kevin Taylor at 03 477 4000.

Yours sincerely Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council